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All years - World Book Day: Thursday 6th March: Lots of exciting activities planned for World
Book Day. Please encourage your child to take part and details can be found: here.

All years: Next week is Careers week with Friday also kicking off British Science Week. The
science department have shared some amazing resources, where students can discover
their perfect career: here.

All years - Careers: Highlights on this week’s Careers Newsletter include a fantastic BBC
Bitesize podcast focussing on supporting your teens with apprenticeship applications, plus
free webinars and details of college open events.

All years: Save the date! Quiz and Curry night at Farmor's School. Friday 28th March. More
details to follow soon.

Year 8: Real Outdoor Experience in South Cerney on Friday 18th July.

The eagle-eyed amongst you will have spotted that the end of year rewards trip has gone
live on Parent Pay. Exciting times! The itinerary is yet to be finalised. However, the day is likely
to include a mixture of the following SUP, MAXI SUP, Canoeing, Kayaking, Katakannu and
Archery stations to be set up around the lake. Students will get the chance to try all activities
on offer. Mrs Dawson is looking forward to the Katakannu having taken her 90 year old Dad
and grown up children on one last October! To take part in a day out on the water or even
more daringly get into a Katakannu with Mrs Dawson, please pay away. Logistical details will
follow nearer the time.

Safeguarding:

Safer Internet Day - This week we have been looking at how to keep yourself safe
from online scams. This presentation has been shared with students in assembly. You
may want to ask them how to keep themselves (and others) safe from online scams.
All Year Groups have also been set a quiz on Satchel One. How safe are they?

Online Safety Newsletter for March 2025 - here.

Vacancies:

We are recruiting for a variety of roles, including both support and teaching positions.
These can be tailored to suit your circumstances, and we would love to hear from you
if you are interested in any of the positions. Please email:
recruitment@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk if you have any questions. For more information
and application visit - here.

Letters to parents: here

* Year 7- 11 Careers Newsletter - here.

* Weekly Library Newsletter - here.

* Spring Concert - here.

* Could you be a homes for Ukraine Champion - here.

* Fundraiser for one of our feeder primaries - here.
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